
Once Upon a Summer-  
Tech Week One- Week of May 27, 2014 

 

***READ CAREFULLY!!! Please note that we have rehearsal on 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. As most of you already 
know, we had to cancel our Saturday Dress Rehearsal (May 31st) due to 
sports conflicts. In addition, please note that rehearsal ending times 
are different as well. We ask that you do your best to be here every 
day for the full time. If you can’t be here or have to leave early, be sure 
to send a note to the main office in advance.  
 
We are almost there! Every single member of this team has been doing a 
marvelous job. All of our campers have been working extremely hard to 
ensure that Once Upon a Summer will be yet another hit on the Lloyd 
Harbor Stage. 
 
Also, looking ahead, rehearsal times for next week (6/2-6/4) (Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday) will be 3:15-6:30. These are our final 
rehearsals and attendance is mandatory as noted in the commitment 
contract.  
 

 
Tuesday May 27th: FULL CAST 3:15-6:00 
Wednesday May 28th: FULL CAST 3:15- 4:30 
Thursday May 29th: FULL CAST 3:15-6:00 
Friday May 30th: FULL CAST 3:15- 6:30 
 

 
 
Participation Fee...If you have not paid your participation 
fee of $50, please send payment to the main office in an 
envelope labeled with your name and class ASAP.  Checks 
should be made out to LHSPTG-Lloyd Harbor Theater Arts.   
 


